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Good morning Cardinals! This is Sabrina Dao, your ASB Publicity, And this is your last daily bulletin for Friday,

May 26, 2023. Please stand for the pledge of allegiance.

Ready, begin.

****

MURAL PAINTING COMMUNITY SERVICE: The Mt. Pleasant Neighborhood Association and local artist

superstar Lila Gemellos are fortunate to be the recipient of a city grant that allows us to paint a community

mural at the Mt. Pleasant Elementary School. Join Us and help paint on Saturday, June 3 from 9:00 AM -

12:00 PM. Meet at Mt. Pleasant Park and look for the MPNA canopy at the back of the school to sign in.

YEARBOOK: Yearbooks have arrived! If you pre-ordered a copy, the yearbook team is working on delivering it to

your 6th period teacher. It is not too late to order your yearbook - there are fliers in the front office with the

code or you can contact Ms. U.

SPRING SPORTS: Spring sports athletes, please make sure to turn in your uniforms to the school bank.

SENIORS: Be sure to attend the Senior Breakfast at the theatre at 9:00 AM tomorrow , and the senior meeting after!
Grad ticket pickup is next Tuesday by appointment and grad practice is on graduation day at 8:45 am.

AFTER SCHOOL TUTORING: Need help in math? We have student tutors that are here to help! Come to the

student center after school until 5pm

Lockers: Make sure to turn in your locks to the school bank as soon as possible!

Bookroom:The bookroom will be open every day this week from 8:30-3:30 PM. Seniors, in order to pick up your

graduation tickets, you must be cleared by the bookroom.

And don’t forget to follow us on @mphscardinals on Instagram and Twitter to stay updated on all things

cardinal. Always remember, MP has PRIDE! Show your pride and be engaged, attend activities and school

events. And don’t forget, attendance matters! On time, all day every day! And have an absolutely fantastic

Cardinal day! See you next year!


